
 

 

City of Sherwood 

PLANNING COMMISSION    
Meeting Notice 

October 15, 2002 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Planning Commission members will be attending the 

Metro Council Meeting on expansion of the Urban Growth 

Boundary to be held at: 

 

Tualatin High School 

22300 SW Boones Ferry Road 

Tualatin, Oregon 

beginning at 6:00 PM. 

 

The next Regular Commission meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, November 5, 2002, 7:00 PM 

 at the Sherwood Senior Center,  

855 N. Sherwood Boulevard, Sherwood, Oregon. 

 

 


